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Please add my name objections list regarding increased nighttime flights to and from Dublin airport.

I live in close proximity to the airport, . Brookdale Way, swords and the current noise levels impact negatively
on me.

I strongly object to increased noise levels.

Imelda Doyle

Sent from my iPhone





